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On Friday, April 26, White and Williams welcomed representatives from the U.S.-
India Strategic Partnership Forum (USISPF), including a delegation from the Indian
Chamber of Commerce, to its New York City office. As part of a USISPF luncheon,
Partner Tom Butler shared background regarding the state of the American
economy and led a discussion amongst attendees about the business and legal
issues facing Indian companies looking to conduct business in the U.S.

The USISPF is a non-profit organization, with the primary objective of
strengthening the U.S.-India bilateral and strategic partnership. Its Executive Board
came together in 2017 to establish USISPF with the purpose of enabling business
and governments to collaborate and create meaningful opportunities that can
positively change the lives of citizens.

Tom and fellow Partner Nicole Sullivan have been USISPF members since its
inception. Their practices include advising foreign companies, including those
based in India, on business operations in the U.S. as well as representation of
national and international clients in complex commercial litigation.


